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Date: 6/02/2024

To
Mr. Adil Qureshi,
T.Y.Bsc(IT)

Subject: Appreciation letter for organizing Tech Fest 'The Future Tech 2.0'

Dear Adil Qureshi,

I am writing this letter to extend my heartfelt congratulations and appreciation for the successful
organization of the first Tech Fest "The Future Tech 2.0' in our college.

The Tech Fest was an excellent opportunity for students to showcase their technical skills.
knowledge, and creativity. Your efforts in organizing such an event have provided a platform for
students to learn from each other, exchange ideas.

Your efforts have been recognized and appreciated by the faculty, staff, and students alike.

We are proud of your achievements and hope that you continue to organize such events in the
future, setting new benchmarks of excellence.

Regards,
KES College
Khar(W)
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